
Gulf Coast Bridge Association
Unit 180

Board of Directors Meeting

August 14, 2012
    

The meeting was called to order by Lynne Logan  at 4:25p.m.
    
Members Present:                                      Members Absent:
     Pat Bannister  Shirley Fung-A-Fat 
     Jerry Grissom                                           Anne Mahaffey
     Adrienne Lane                                          Pat Roberts
     Paul Lee                                                     Barbara Shook
     Lydia White  Arun Limaye                                            
     Lynne Logan      Michael Moses  
     Wilse Manning                                             
    
The July minutes were passed out and read by all.  Pat Bannister moved to accept the minutes.  Paul Lee seconded the 
motion.  The motion was passed by members present.
     

Lynne highlighted the status of the units Balance Sheet and Profit/Loss.
 
Old Business:

 Lynne inquired about the status of the donation of bridge books by Mr. Latour.  Wilse Manning had informed 
Mrs. Latour that the donation may not be tax deductible and advised her to contact her accountant for 
clarification.  The donation is pending.

    
New Business:

 The topic of setting a 30 minute limit for changing scores after completion of the day’s play was on the 
agenda.  Lynne decided to table the discussion until the originator of the topic, Anne Mahaffey, is present for 
the board meeting.

 Joyce Dozier will be honored at Celebration Sunday on August 19th, for her immeasurable contributions to 
Unit 180 in the past years..

 
Paul Lee moved to adjourn the meeting.  Pat seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by members present. 
The meeting adjourned at 4:48 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted by,

Lydia White, Secretary


